
 
 

 

Tiger-Consulting Newsletter – June 2015 

This month, we announced that Tiger Consulting will be opening a new office in United Arab 
Emirates (UAE) Dubai.  UAE is a major business center among the Gulf Countries. The UAE is a 
strategic location for Tiger-Consulting to have feet on the ground in the Middle East to better 
serve our international clients’ high expectations. Sincerely – Neil Satterwhite, Tiger-Consulting 
Founder & CEO 

Hit the ground running, quickly, legally, and cost-effectively across 

Asia markets: 

As the U.S. economy becomes more confident in its recovery, many American businesses are 
looking overseas, particularly Asia Pacific – Learn more 

New U.S. phone number: 

Our US address and new phone number is 315 South Coast Highway 101 
Suite U-195 Encinitas, CA, USA 92024-3555  
 +1-858-480-6909 
–   Learn more 
 

Thank you: 

Thanks for your confidence and referrals. We are committed to growing our services and 
experienced team to ensure the continued delivery of premium customer care. 
Warm Regards – Neil Satterwhite, Tiger-Consulting Founder & CEO  

Let’s Keep in Touch:  

Please follow us where you find it most convenient: 
 

 

 

 

         

http://www.tiger-consulting.net/blog1/view/65
http://www.tiger-consulting.net/contactus
http://www.linkedin.com/company/2688353?trk=tyah&trkInfo=tas:tiger-cons,idx:1-1-1
http://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Tiger-Consulting/117163375018851
mailto:info@tiger-consulting.net
https://twitter.com/TigerConsult
https://plus.google.com/112246372721116746741

